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May 9, 2001

City Attorney Office
300 6™ Street
Rapid City, SD 57701

Attn: Maggie
Dear Maggie:

I am writing this letter to request permission from the city council to operate an ice cream
truck in Rapid City for the 2001 season. I will be operating the truck under the name of

Cook’s Cool Treats.

Thank you for your consideration. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to
call.

Sincerely,

Hnlid I Losr_

Kathleen M. Cook
13788 Belgian Ct.
Rapid City, SD 57702
(605)399-1515



